SUSTAINABILITY

NEWSLETTER





As we move forward, we look to develop your interests, strengths, and curiosities, as it pertains to student, staff, and campus development at PHCSE. As always, we will center our development around the core fundamentals of Entrepreneurship to benefit the innovators of tomorrow with the Community of Today.

Looking forward to June, we will focus on maintaining our growth, while developing the visions of the staff and students at PHCSE. Specifically, this means Terroir Designs will be performing weekly checks on our Beehives, Food Forest, and Gardens to swiftly support the growth of our objectives for July. In this time Terroir Designs must identify watering needs, pest prevention/mitigation, appropriate planting and support for our projects. Thank you for having an interest in our committee, and we are so happy to be growing together.

DESIGNS'

Updates from May:

- Ms. Herrero did an amazing job with garden lessons and work in the Food Forest
- Ms. Gregorich also helped us plant in the Food Forest and was instrumental in beginning our Sustainability Committee
- Both Ms. Herrero and Ms. Gregorich did a wonderful job this year demonstrating our products produced at PHCSE, in the forms of Soil Sauce and Heartline's Tea.





Next Steps:

Terroir Designs will be performing weekly checks on our:

- Beehives
- Food Forest
- Community Garden
- PHCSE Garden Beds

Sustainability Committee Next Steps:

Planning for our July 31st InvolveMINT event



PHCSE's honeybees are installed in the two hives. Our blue queen, pictured left, in our Langstroth hive is thriving. Our unmarked queen in the Flow hive is still getting acclimated.





Photographs from PHCSE Garden lessons prepare by Terroir Designs LLC and implemented by Ms. Herrero.





